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Badger’s have had another brilliant week. They have been busy learning through play and learning more of our

routines such as, going into the hall for P.E, painting their self portraits and naming or pointing to their facial

features on a visual support , as well as learning all about Harvest by printing with fruit and vegetables. They are amazing
lunchtime too, eating their school dinner, or at least trying it, and bringing their trays up to swap this for their lunchbox.
Well done Badgers :) Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s Class Team. Please use the path on the front of

school and don’t walk across the carpark, so we can keep you and your children safe. Thank you.







